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From: Eimear Reilly
Sent: Monday 13 January 2025 13:11
To: Transport
Cc: Enda.Weldon@meathcoco.ie
Subject: ABP-318573-23 - Significant Further Information
Attachments: ABP-318573-23-Notification of Publishing of Notices-Meath County Council.pdf

Good afternoon  
 
Please find attached a letter from the Board in relation to the further information submitted to the Board by 
Meath County Council. 
 
A hard copy of this letter will also issue by hard copy. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Eimear 




